
From: 	 Burrows, Charlotte (ODAG) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 7/22/2011 1:14:34 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Next two weeks 

thx 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 1:02 PM 
To: Burrows, Charlotte (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Next two weeks 

Fast and Furious - Steve 

Secure Communities - Monica 

Firearms -- Armando 

From: Burrows, Charlotte (ODAG) 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 11:50 AM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG) 
Subject: Re: Next two weeks 

Matt-- Very happy to hear that you're finally getting away! 

This plan should work fine. One thing that would help: if you work w anyone on any particular 
issues, pls let us know. The only big thing that might come our way will be AG qfrs for 
review, but hopefully that will keep. 

Thanks, 

Charlotte 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 11:43 AM 
To: Burrows, Charlotte (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG) 
Subject: Next two weeks 

Charli/Eric, 

I'll be out the next two weeks, returning on August 8. If there are things in my lane that 
need clearance while I'm gone, I'd ask that you continue to cc me, but route to someone else 
in ODAG for official clearance. I'd hate to hold up clearance on something just because I'm 
swimming with the kids or something. Hope that works for you. If not, just let me know and we 
can figure something out. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 

Associate Deputy Attorney General 
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